



Newsletter from the Principal's Off

Responsible Individuals Serving Each Other

Jefferson Elementary

Blue Ribbon and Gold Star School for 2005 National Title I Distinguished School for 2006

November Character Trait: Citizenship





Eagle Bulletin Board: 944-1234 Twitter: @JC123Eagles Web site: www.jeffersonc123.org

November 16, 2018

Thanksgiving Break

School will be in session on Monday, November 19th. We will not be in session on November 20-23 for Thanksgiving Break. I wish everyone a great Thanksgiving Break.

Donuts with Dads!!!

DADS--Mark Your Calendar!! Donuts with Dad is scheduled for Tuesday, December 11. Dads (or a grandpa, uncle or other important male figure) of students in Pre-kindergarten-sixth grade are invited to come and enjoy tasty donuts with their elementary age student(s). We appreciate the continued support from our dads. Please join us for this special occasion beginning at 7:45 a.m. and concluding at 8:30!!

Elementary Winter Concert

The Elementary Winter Concert is scheduled for Monday December 17th. It will begin at 6:30.

Giving Tuesday

Conception Abbey and Tri-C Partners for Progress are once again sponsoring Giving Tuesday. It is Tuesday, November 27th from 6:00-8:00 p.m. at Conception Abbey's St. Raphael Hall. They will be accepting donations of clothing, toys, gift cards, personal care items, non-perishable food items, etc. for families in need. They are also inviting any interested to help decorate a Christmas Trees, make ornaments, wrap gifts, assembly no sew fleece blankets, sign Christmas cards, etc. to be given to adopted families. Cookies and cocoa provided for all helpers.

Books & Bears

Jefferson students and staff are once again participating in "Books and Bears". New books and teddy bears/stuffed animals will be collected and placed in clear zip-lock bags to be distributed to hospitalized children at two local hospitals. SSM (St. Francis) in Maryville and Northwest Medical Center in Albany. Anyone wishing to participate by donating a book or bear may place it in a donation box located outside the high school library doors. Monetary donations to purchase books and bears are also accepted. Donations will be accepted until December 18th.

Operation Christmas Child

Thank you to all who donated items and filled boxes to Operation Christmas Child! We filled 20 boxes, and received 9 full boxes! On the back is a photo of our FCA students who helped pack the boxes. You may also watch videos on YouTube that tell stories of people who have received these boxes. Thanks again! Blessings!

Important dates to mark on your calendar:

Nov. 16 – Library Lock-In Nov. 28 -- Activities Night until 4:20

Nov. 16 – Mid-Ouarter Dec 11 – Donuts with Dads

Nov. 20 -23 – No School for Staff Dev. & Thanksgiving Break Dec. 18 – Winter Concert 6:30

(See the back for this week's Shining Stars!)



This Week's **#Choose_Kindness Shining Stars!**



